
        

 

 

 

Cygnet Class – Annabelle Brittain – for always 
working hard to learn new things 

Swan Class – Cleona Maclean – for giving a clear 
presentation and for great reading too 

Kingfisher Class – Cerys Williams – for her readiness 
to learn  

Gosling Class – Bella Hyslop – for her focus, effort 
and achievement in maths this week 

Teal Class – George Grant – for outstanding 
handwriting and presentation in his books 

Cormorant Class – Michael Ulhaq – for always 
showing a mature attitude to learning 

Moorhen Class – Natasha Harris – for an outstanding 
approach to all areas of her education and for 
displaying a kind, honest and friendly attitude 

I do hope that those of you who were able to come along to 
Lowbrook Academy on Monday to find out about the Year 6 
residential trip at the end of the year found the meeting useful and 
informative. If you have any further questions about the planned 
excursion, please do not hesitate to speak to me or Mr. Gosling. 
Paper work related to the trip will be circulated in the coming 
months. 
 
I also trust that those of you who were able to come along to our 
Phonics Workshop on Thursday benefitted from hearing how 
phonics is taught in school. The teaching team hopes that you now 
feel better equipped in supporting your child in this key area of the 
curriculum.  
 
Flu immunisations were administered to pupils in Reception, Yr. 1, 
Yr. 2, Yr. 3 and Yr.4 on Wednesday. Thank you for passing the 
relevant consent forms to the office quickly in order to allow the 
process to run smoothly. 
 
On the sporting front our netball and rugby teams were in action this 
week. The netball team was unsuccessful in securing a win against 
St Edmund Campion but congratulations go to Sadie Huddleston 
who won ‘player of the match’ for her strong defense against a 
formidable opposition. The rugby team was rather more successful 
in two matches against Oldfield School. Our B team secured a draw 
whilst the A team came away with a 10 – 7 victory. The children all 
played with well but Lily Gibson was particularly successful in  
dominating the opposition and leading the team to a win. 
 
On Thursday the children enjoyed hearing and learning from PGA 
Junior Golf Coach Cristian Lopez Rodriguez who joined us in 
assembly to promote his after school club. If your child would like 
the opportunity to learn the skills of the game, please refer to the 
attached flyer. You can sign your child up for lessons which take 
place here at Holy Trinity on a Thursday by speaking to the office 
staff. 
 
Finally, I would like to thank our Yr.6 pupils for ending the week on 
such a positive note with their class assembly. The quality of their 
writing particularly impressed me and I hope that those of you who 
were able to join us, enjoyed hearing from the children how 
successful our promotion of growth mind set principles has been in 
helping them develop into determined and resilient learners. 
 
Anna Smith 
 
 
 
  
 

 
KKKEEEYYY   IIINNNFFFOOORRRMMMAAATTTIIIOOONNN   FFFOOORRR   TTTHHHEEE   WWWEEEEEEKKK   

       SSSTTTAAARRR   OOOFFF   TTTHHHEEE   WWWEEEEEEKKK 

   AAAWWWAAARRRDDDSSS   

 

23
rd

 – 27
th
 - Half Term 

 
3

rd
 Nov – Yr.3 - Class Assembly - 2.45 

 
7

th
 Nov – All - School Photographs 

 
8

th
 Nov – PTA Meeting – details to follow 

 
8

th
 – 10

th
 Nov – Book Fair 

 
10

th
 Nov – All - Remembrance Service – War 

Memorial – 10.30 
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